President of the Republic of Sierra Leone
Hon. Julius Maada Bio

State House

State Avenue, Tower Hill

Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Copy to: 

Ambassador to the Embassy of the Republic of Sierra Leone
Samuel Tamba Musa
Tervurenlaan 410

1150 Brussel, België
E-mail: info@be.slembassy.gov.sl

(Plaats, datum)
Your Excellency,
I am writing to you regarding the alleged excessive use of force by security forces that took place in Sierra Leone last year. On 10 August 2022 and the days that followed, security forces allegedly killed and wounded protesters and bystanders at demonstrations in Freetown, Makeni and Kamakwie.

I urge you, as President of the Republic of Sierra Leone to:

• Ensure that the Sierra Leone government and the Special Committee carry out an 

independent and thorough investigation not only into the killings of police officers but also into the use of force by police, during and after the protests, that resulted in injury and death

• Ensure those responsible for unlawful killing, torture and other forms of ill-treatment face justice

• Ensure that all people arrested for the events around 10 August 2022 have fair trials

• Ensure that law enforcement officials only resort to the use of force when they have exhausted all other peaceful means of achieving their objectives.

Thank you for your attention.
Yours sincerely,
(Naam, adres, The Netherlands)
